
 

In November of 2011 Bol Aweng, one of 

the Lost Boys of Sudan, spoke to the 

students at Park Street Intermediate 

School. Bol shared his story of fleeing the 

civil war in Sudan when he was six years 

old and how after spending 14 years in 

refugee camps, Bol was relocated to the 

United States. He has built a clinic in his 

homeland to help provide maternal and 

child health care.  


